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As the year draws to a close Thomastown Primary School is 

well situated for the year ahead. We have our staffing in 

place and we look forward to more full time staff being part 

of our team.  

In 2023 we will be saying goodbye to Stacey Abbott, Sarah 

Samball, Kartia Pearson and Ves Craig. All are off to exciting 

new opportunities in their careers and Stacey returning to 

South Australia. We have full time replacements with the ap-

pointment of Amana Willcocks and Keely Lowry. Both wom-

en will teach in 1-2. We also have a new teacher to teach 

STEM – Kath Salter. This will be a wonderful addition to our 

curriculum area and Kath’s experience and passion in this 

area will be an asset to our team. 

We have increased Kerryn’s hours as ES and this will help 

support our kids across the school. 

 

I thank you all for your support and kindness during 2023. 

Have a happy and safe holiday and we look forward to 

seeing you back at school on the 31 January, and our new 

Preps on the 1st of Feb. 

 

Marion Wetherbee 

Effort  Respect  Responsibility 
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Value Super Stars  

 



Value Stars  

Congratulations to our  

Value Stars for showing our school values. Will you be next? 

 





TPS Sport! 

 



Grade 5/6 MCG Visit! 

 



Grade 3/4 Integrated Flight Unit! 

 










